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HIGHLIGHTS 
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UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth   

Fri Dec 6 — Sounds of the Season Concert for Grade 4, 5 and M/W 

Kindergarten 

Fri Dec 13 — Sounds of the Season Concert for Grade 1, 2, 3 and T/T 

Kindergarten 

Fri Dec 20—Last Day of School before Winter Break 

Mon Dec 23—Fri Jan 3 — Winter Break (No School for students) 

Mon Jan 6 — Classes resume 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Healthy Parents, Healthy Children 

• Indigenous Newsletter 

• Previous monthly newsletters 
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We are excited to announce our Epicure 
Fundraiser raised over $2400.00, including a 
generous donation of $443.00 from Jen 
Morton, our school council chair!  

Thank you to all of our Lakeview Families and 
Friends for your continued support.  

2025-2026 

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2025/2026 

school year will start on Monday, January 20. 

Your child must be 5 years old on or before 

December 31, 2025 to be eligible to register. 

We require a copy of your child’s birth 

certificate at the time of registration. 

Registration will be located on online through 

our Lakeview Website.  

The link will be available in the new year.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki, 

As December unfolds, it's a wonderful time to celebrate the 
rich tapestry of cultures that make our school community so 
vibrant. This month holds significance for various festivities 
and traditions across different backgrounds. Whether you 
observe Hanukkah, Christmas, Diwali, Kwanzaa, or other 
cultural celebrations, let us come together in a spirit of 
inclusivity and understanding. Our diversity is our strength, 
and as we reflect on the past year, I am grateful for the 
unique perspectives and traditions that each of you brings to 
our school family.  

Wishing you all a December filled with warmth, respect, and 
appreciation for the richness that our diverse community 
brings.  

All the best,  

 
Connie Adserballe  
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